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Washington Statistical Soriety

CHAPTER-AMERICAN STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION
p EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
A. Ross Eckler
Samuel Weiss
Kenneth B. Williams

OFFICERS

Prasident - Jorome Cornfield
Q)wt-g vesident - Ezra Glaser
ejlmlary-gnﬂw - Margeret Gurney

NEWS LETTER

April 1950
PUBLIC HEALTH STATISTICS - APRIL 24
NOTE CHANGE OF DATE

The use of statistical methods in Public Health will be the subject of the
April meeting of the Washington Statistical Society on Monday, April 24, 1950.
Statistical programs >f the National Institutes of Health and statistical
problems in measuring illness will be discussed by

Harold F, Dorn, U, S. Public Health Service
Theodore D. Woolsey, U, S, Public Health Service

The Chairman of the meeting will be George Perrott, U. S. Public Health Service.

The meeting will be held at 8:00 P.M, in room 101 of the George Washington
University Hall of Government, 21st and G Streets, N, W.

NOMINATION OF OFFICERS FOR 1950-1951

As required by the constitution, elections of officers for 1950-1951 will be
held at the annual meeting in May. The members nominated for office by the
nominating committee are:

President:
Herbert Conrad, Chief of the Research and Statistical
Services, 0ffice of Education
Ezra Glaser, Division of Statistical Standards,
Bureau of the Budget

Vice-President:
Gertrude Bancroft, Chief, Economic Statistics Section,
Population Division, Bureau of the Census
Walt R, Simmons, Statistical Consultant, Division of
Employment Statistics, Bureau of Labor Statistics

Secretary-Treasurer:

Margaret Gurney
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The nominating ccmmittee further recommends that the entire slate of
candidates constitute the Executive Committee for the forthcoming year with
the addition of further members at large to be appointed at the judgment of the
President.

Additional nominstions may bé made from the floor at the April meeting or
the annual meeting before elections are held, and space for write-in votes will
be provided on the ballot.

Members of the nominating committee were: Peyton Stapp, Bureau of the Budget,
Selma F. Goldsmith, Office of Business Economics, and J. StevensStock, Bureau of
Labor Statistics.

MAY MEETING

The annual meeting of the society will be held about the middle of May, at
which time the election of officers for 1950-1951 will take place. Louis Bean,
Advisor to the Secretary of Agriculture, will discuss the statistical analysis
of elections.

Margaret Gurney
Secretary-Treasurer



